
2017 BUFFALO LAKE ROD & GUN CLUB 

YEAR IN REVIEW 

 

• First annual combined fishing contest with FFA Alumni Association 

• Certified new Firearms Safety Instructors 

• Started the inaugural season of the BLHS High School Clay Target League 

and ended up taking 1st in our conference 

• Bought a business copier/printer for the club, giving us the ability to print 

our own raffle tickets 

• Began holding meat raffles in Hector, which has been well received by the 

public and the Fireman are very generous in giving us all the proceeds to 

the trap team 

• Gave out 2 scholarships to local high schoolers 

• Had a booth at the BL Fish Fry for the trap team and club 

• Picnic tables were built for the trap range 

• Purchased new hats for club for members 

• Started a fund at school for trap league donations 

• Continued working with the Lake Association on lake clean up 

• Got electricity out to the range 

• Had breakfast at the range 

• New top put on one of the docks, more rock work on landings and parking 

lot 

• Served food at Corn Chaff Days Fireman’s dance 

• Participated in BLH parades, trap team throwing tiny frisbees  

• Summer raffle during BL Days was also a success, served food at the park, 

had trap tournament 

• Summer fishing tournament 

• Food plot planted with corn 

• Applied for another round of DNR grant (and got approved the beginning of 

2018!) 

• Membership went up, donations are up, public interest is up = it was a 

good year!! 


